
CONGRATULATIONS! 
 PMHS Volunteers of the year 

 

 

BENJAMIN DAMUS 
Youth Volunteer of the Year 

 
Ben is an exceptional young man whose efforts 
in the area of volunteer service are extraordi-
nary. His commitment to service  comes from 
his desire to make the community and world a 
better place and to fulfill what he believes what 
should be everyone’s personal mission — to 
reach out to others. Ben has done this on a 
grand scale with more than 300 hours of ser-
vice in the last 18 months. Ben’s efforts are 
wide-spread, and reach out over a realm of 
venues from here at his home school  to local 
middle school classrooms — from local St. Au-
gustine activities to those as far removed as 
Habitat for Humanity in Copperhill, TN. For Ben, 
there are no physical limits — no boxes that 
confine his desire to help others.  He is happy 
to serve, whether it is to bring a smile to his 
Best Buddy at school, or to be a speaker at a 
United Way event. He is able to bridge gender, 
race, ethnic, social and age barriers with ease.  

 

TELISHA TAYLOR 
Adult Volunteer of the Year 

 
Telisha’s  volunteer efforts vary greatly. On average, 
she volunteered at least 25 hours per week for the last 
several years. During football season, you could find 
her in the concession stand during both JV and Varsity 
games. She also coordinated the Athletic Booster 
Club’s sign sponsors, and hung them in the gym, on 
outside athletic fields, and the fences facing SR 206. 
During soccer and lacrosse seasons, you  could find 
her once again in the concession stand and re-
hanging sponsor signs in the stadium. In the spring of 
2014, Telisha helped put together the first annual 
PMHS Booster Club 5K. She and a few other Booster 
Club members organized the race, collected donations 
for goodie bags, signed in participants, and more. She 
also has helped put together the Athletic Booster 
Club’s annual gala to help raise money for all Falcon 
sports teams. Telisha recently joined full-time staff at 
PMHS as School Secretary and assistant to Athletic 
Director Terry Sapp. 

 
 

SARAH PAGE 
Senior Volunteer of the Year 

 
Sarah retired in 2010 from PMHS where she 
worked as a guidance counselor since the 
school opened in 2000. Prior to that, she 
taught Spanish and French at SAHS from 
1985 to 1991, and then became a guidance 
counselor. Her love of organizing, being with 
a great faculty, and being part of a team led 
her back to PMHS where she organizes and 
files records in the Records Room. She 
works tirelessly behind the scenes.  Over the 
past year and one 
half, she has volun-
teered more than 
575 hours in the 
windowless Records 
Room. Sarah has 
been serving in this 
capacity for approxi-
mately three years, 
and has demonstrat-
ed her commitment  
to PMHS not only 
during the school 
year, but also during 
the summer.  She is an invaluable asset to 
PMHS and is a forever member of our Falcon 
Family. As one staff member says, “We’d be 
lost without her!”  


